
Contact Mrs. Kemp
ekemp@saintscjm.com  ~  (616) 754-3416

May 26-30, 2025

St. Charles Borromeo School is a 
Catholic community of faith, 

academics and service for all.

Just a reminder that Friday, 
May 23rd is a ½ day with 

dismissal at 11:00 a.m. There is 
no school on Monday, May 26th 
in observance of Memorial Day.

Have a great holiday weekend!

No School

     It’s been a chilly and cloudy week outside, 
but the 2nd graders have been a burst of 
sunshine in the classroom with their hard 
work and great attitudes! We are still doing  
lots of learning, and this special group of 
kids is always ready for more. I will truly 
miss each of them next year as they move on 
to 3rd grade.
    Have a safe & fun holiday weekend. Just a 
reminder that there is no school on 
Monday, May 26th. Happy Memorial Day! 

From Mrs. Kemp…

OUR LEARNING
Spelling: Our last test is Friday 
over words with the long er 
sound.
Reading: We will finish our last 
chapter book to practice 
fiction skills.
Grammar: We’ll continue word 
study skills.
Writing: We will continue writing 
our animal research 
paragraphs.
Religion: We’ll learn about our 
Catholic heritage. 
Math: We’ll work on 2-D and 
3-D shapes.
Science: We’ll research state 
birds.
Social Studies: We will continue 
learning about community 
leaders.  


